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NETMWD Media Statement

« The Northeast Texas Municipal Water District (NETMWD) is in
discussions regarding a potential sale or lease of water from Lake O’ the
Pines to the North Texas Municipal Water District NTMWD). The City of
Dallas is not a party to this potential sale or lease of water.

« While we are committed to maintaining transparency and fairness
throughout this process, the negotiation is subject to a non-disclosure
agreement (NDA), which limits the details we can share at this time.
Opportunities for public discussion will occur once more information is
available on the potential sale or lease of water.

. NETMWD has a history of protecting the health of Lake O’ the Pines and
Caddo Lake and remains committed to doing so.

« Thank you for your patience as we continue to evaluate this potential sale
or lease of water.

s

Wayne Owen, General Manager
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